
District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Albuquerque Academy Gender: Female

Coach Name: Amy Badger Contact #: (505) 379-6728

Email: badgers3@me.com

Singles Entries: Nishta Koli

Angela Norrod

Bella Padilla

Anna Skarbek-Boroska

Doubles Entries:

Michelle Deng and Emeline Doscher

Amelia Bosch and Shay Villegas

Kira Kampschmidt and Kai Gehres

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Artesia High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Tim Trentham Contact #: (575) 420-2026

Email: ttrentham@bulldogs.org

Singles Entries: Renee Irvin

Doubles Entries:

Kirklyn Miller and Breckyn Miller

Adrienne Harvey and Anna Netherlin

Abigail Jowers and Peyton Stone

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Belen High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Chrissy Cordova Contact #: (505) 270-2656

Email: scrnrx4@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Korynna Duenas

Doubles Entries:

Ava Fragua and Gabriela Jaramillo

Ella Wilson and Ashtyn Carrillo Lovato

Maya Rodriguez and Samantha Gallegos

Stacey Chick and Sofia Meza



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Bernalillo High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Gian Poteste Contact #: (505) 652-9336

Email: gpoteste@bernalillops.org

Singles Entries: Giovana Pino

Matilda Barbour

Anahi Llanos Cervantes

Gian Poteste

Doubles Entries:

Gian Poteste and Gian Poteste

Gian Poteste and Gian Poteste

Gian Poteste and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Bosque School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Alisa St. John Contact #: (505) 688-4300

Email: alisa.st.john@bosqueschool.org

Singles Entries: Leah Lovato

Lyana Sadeghian

Doubles Entries:

Alana Chimetti and Safiya Darugar

Malia St. John and Lola Kadlec

Rainn Hicks and Sophie Griego

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Chaparral High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Osvaldo Soto Contact #: (915) 251-3791

Email: oisoto@gisd.k12.nm.us

Singles Entries: Evelyn Montejano

Xitlali Gonzalez

Dana Rosales

Doubles Entries:

Sofia Valencia and Brissa Alcantar

Michelle Rodarte and Kamila Morales

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Del Norte High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: David Gonzales Contact #: (323) 839-5298

Email: david.m.gonzales@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Lashae Willie

Zoe Gonzalez

Chan Myae Cho

Leah Platero

Doubles Entries:

Natalie Onomoto and Jaeden Grammer

and

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Deming High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Steve Borden Contact #: (575) 546-5215

Email: steve.borden@demingps.org

Singles Entries: Mackenzy Sigman

Ayshleen Lopez

Maria Solis

Doubles Entries:

Lindsey Williams and Daisy Blanco

Asia De Los Reyes and Tabitha Wilderman

Emily Armendariz and Jaydin Olmos

Jacklyn Perez and Chelsea Aguilera



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Española Valley High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Nancy Suazo Contact #: (505) 927-2498

Email: nancy.suazo@k12espanola.org

Singles Entries: Isabella Archuleta

Santana Martinez

Amelia Davis-Martinez

Doubles Entries:

Olivia Suazo and Kaydence Arrey

Keila Michelle Aguirre and Esmerelda Trivino

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Gallup High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Dina Louck Contact #: (505) 577-7625

Email: dlouck@gmcs.org

Singles Entries: Lanay Bahe

Mya Becenti

Alyssa Juan

Maelynn Slick

Doubles Entries:

Lanay Bahe and Mya Becenti

Alyssa Juan and Maelynn Slick

Caraline Gorman and Eliana Lozano

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Goddard High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Jodi Miller Contact #: (575) 317-0520

Email: Jmiller@gatewaychristianschool.us

Singles Entries: Avery Williams

Zoey Williams

Doubles Entries:

Abigal Palma and Annahi Lujan

Dunya Mouhammad and Kiara Barrios

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Grants High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Brian Rychener Contact #: (505) 290-7940

Email: briryc@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Amelia Torres

Emma Munson

Marli Prendergast

Kelbey Cash

Doubles Entries:

Kylee Sandoval and Maya Yates

Jenna Chavez and Caprice Gallegos

Jayden Carwile and Arianna Jaramillo

Jasmine Garcia and Kynzie Ustupski



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Highland High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Seth Platt Contact #: (703) 201-8425

Email: seth.platt@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Ava Platt

Naomi Yazdzik

GG Sandoval

Jacquelynn Garcia Grijalva

Doubles Entries:

Dalilah Salazar and Raven Thomas

Karen Alanis and Karma Maldanado

Jamie Webb and Pamela Lujan

Amorette Johnson and Sydney Lovato



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Hope Christian High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Amy Stuart Contact #: (505) 263-9646

Email: alstuart@hcsnm.org

Singles Entries: Calista Tuggle

Angelina Duselis

Malayna Velasquez

Selah Vreeland

Doubles Entries:

Carly Moore and Gianna Tuggle

Emerson Aronow and Ashley Beegle

Faith Garcia and Adalynn Day

Mia Bishop and Isabel Duselis



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Hot Springs High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Janice Borchart Contact #: (262) 498-4905

Email: janiceborchart@yahoo.com

Singles Entries:

Doubles Entries:

Isabella Kalminson and Shiloh Cano

Angelina Flores and Illyana Marcuso

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Los Alamos High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Timur Khazratkulov Contact #: (646) 341-7784

Email: t.khazratkulov@laschools.net

Singles Entries: Caris Hatler

Nailah Quartey

Vivian Haigh

Doubles Entries:

Sabrina Kelley and Olivia Hamilton

Alea Kretz and Lucia Rudin

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Lovington High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Jimmy Crawford Contact #: (575) 390-0685

Email: jimmycrawford@lovingtonschools.net

Singles Entries: Joselyn Salcido

Marisabell Cabello

Doubles Entries:

Diana Gonzalez and Neftali Suchil

Lesly Cervantez and Sofia Vazquez

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Miyamura High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Danny Matkovich Contact #: (505) 979-2040

Email: dmatkovi@gmcs.org

Singles Entries: Ashley Matkovich

Isseca Situ

Jessica Adcock

Doubles Entries:

Tatum Cowboy and Alexandra Alexeeva

and

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Moriarty High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Matthew Johnston Contact #: (210) 887-6025

Email: matthew.johnston@mesd.us

Singles Entries: Addison Springall

Michaela Dunn

Lily Shelby

Doubles Entries:

Ziva Goldfein and Makenna Hatten

Emmalee Thackerson and Kassandra Barrientos

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: NMMI High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Steve Huebner Contact #: (575) 420-4822

Email: huebner@nmmi.edu

Singles Entries: Jocelyn Kennedy

Lacynthia Jimenez

Caroline Lindsey

Brenda Garcia

Doubles Entries:

Sandra Sena and Molly Ryan

Adrian Themis and Carolina Meza Carrasco

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Portales High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Isabelle Bustamante Contact #: (575) 693-7475

Email: ibustamante@portalesschools.com

Singles Entries: Natalie Valenzuela

Shaila Saiz

Doubles Entries:

Keily Blackwell and Kylie Campbell

Adrianna Garza and Ainsley Horton

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Robertson High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Juan Carlos Fulgenzi Contact #: (505) 429-7235

Email: jcfulgenzi@cybercardinal.com

Singles Entries: Alicia Sena

Sofia Fulgenzi

Ellie Woolf

Doubles Entries:

Gabriela Fulgenzi and Mariana Armijo

Aliah Chavez and Natalia Marquez

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Sandia Prep High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Devin Gutierrez Contact #: (505) 730-4237

Email: Dgutierrez@sandiaprep.org

Singles Entries: Sophia Stuhlsatz

Doubles Entries:

and

and

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Santa Fe Prep Gender: Female

Coach Name: Cameron Miranda Contact #: (303) 809-9093

Email: Cameronmiranda@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Andrea Voinescu

Simone Harvey-Romero

Doubles Entries:

Hannah Kaufman and Rhys Harvey

Iris Redondo-Lacey and Chloe Biletnikoff

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Santa Teresa High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Bryan Reyes Contact #: (915) 207-3950

Email: bryancreyes18@gmail.com

Singles Entries: Linda Rundell

Alondra Rose Ebert

Sophia Valles

Doubles Entries:

Dania Herrera and Paulina Rodriguez

Katelyn Herrera and Coline Noppe

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Silver High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Elizabeth Harrison Contact #: (575) 956-5597

Email: eharrison@silverschools.org

Singles Entries: Hadassah Mathieu

Yoselyn Mejia

Joelle Valles

Lulu Bern

Doubles Entries:

Isabella Mittica and Yuliana Gomez

Taya Potts and Sophia Abeyta

Aubrey Rodriguez and Hailey Peterson

Karly Littleton and Ezmilenna Castillo



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: St. Michael's High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Matthew Barker Contact #: (505) 239-4008

Email: tennis@smhs.me

Singles Entries: Marisa Dominguez

Cecilia Alfaro Murray

Alyxandra Black

Doubles Entries:

Chloe Stevens and Elena Castillo

Olivia Crockett and Sophia Leal

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: St. Pius X High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: David Baggerly Contact #: (505) 249-5142

Email: d.baggerly@yahoo.com

Singles Entries: Lena Hernandez

Mariam McCollum

Julie Dixon

Doubles Entries:

Tayla Baggerly and Victoria McElhanon

Mia Richards and Madison Sanchez

Elise Schultes and Adrianna Salas

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Taos High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Kurt Edelbrock Contact #: (575) 770-0333

Email: taostennis@taosnet.com

Singles Entries: Mara Campbell

Anais Berger Morlan

Sophia Bates

Doubles Entries:

Angelina Burns-Diaz and Ava Wannamaker

Paxton Henry and Ava Collignon

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Valencia High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Matthew Castillo Contact #: (505) 450-4615

Email: mcastillo@llschools.net

Singles Entries: Ava Eylicio

Maggie Karney

Doubles Entries:

Angelica Profit and Lynda Sanchez

Samantha Profit and Lea Backhouse

and

and



District Individual Tournament Entry Form NMAA

“In order to identify singles players and doubles teams for post-season seeding, the NMAA requires each school to submit their
district tournament entries no later than 12:00PM Wednesday the week of the district tournament. Please use this form to select
your district tournament singles and doubles entries. This form can also be used as an entry form for submission to your district
tournament host school. Please check with your district tennis host or district chairperson for details on submission of entries.”

School: Valley High School Gender: Female

Coach Name: Chad Jurado Contact #: (505) 358-9355

Email: chad.juardo@aps.edu

Singles Entries: Amariah Altamirano

Mila Pacheco

Selica Tafoya Perez

Sandra Solis

Doubles Entries:

Sage Pizzo and Bidayah Bustillos Lopez

Cat Gaona and Sol Garcia

Tigerlily Cummins and Satsuki Wampler

Coralyn Brown and Akayla Patino
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